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STATE OF TENNESSEE 

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION 
DIVISION OF WATER RESOURCES  
William R. Snodgrass - Tennessee Tower 

312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue, 11th Floor 
Nashville, Tennessee  37243-1102 

 
 
March 29, 2017 
 

Ms Tina Faraca 

Vice President - Engineering & Construction 

Texas Eastern Transmission LP 

e-copy: rheuer@spectraenergy.com  
 
Subject: Termination of NPDES Permit Tracking Number TNG670511 

East Tennessee Natural Gas , LLC   

2016 Knoxville Runway 12 Pipeline Relocation Project - Test 2 

Alcoa, Blount County, Tennessee 
 
Dear Ms Faraca: 
 

This letter is to inform you the Division of Water Resources (division) is terminating the above referenced 

permit coverage effective as of the date of this letter. As stated in your letter, activities at 2055 Alcoa 

Highway that required an NPDES permit were discontinued. 

 

Please note that all hydrostatic test water discharges require an NPDES permit from the division. Therefore, 

if you should decide to again discharge, you should submit an NOI in accordance with the requirements of 

the NPDES at least 30 days prior to the starting of any activities. A copy of the NOI form can be obtained at 

http://www.state.tn.us/environment/permits. 

 

If you have questions, please contact the division at your local Field Office at 1-888-891-TDEC; or, at this 

office, please contact Mr. Jim McAdoo at (615) 532-0684 or by E-mail at Jim.McAdoo@tn.gov.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Vojin Janjić 
Manager, Water-based Systems 
 

cc: Mr. Alex Miller, Environmental Project Manager, ETNG, avmiller@spectraenergy.com  

Ms. Sharon Brown, Project Manager, Environment & Archaeology, LLC, srbrown@D30043642.purehost.com  

 Shari.Winburn@tn.gov, Knoxville Environmental Field Office 

Mark.Swatzell@tn.gov,  Division of Fiscal Services, Fee Collection Section 
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